
From: Mike Kuo
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2002 12:11 PM
To: 'JQA01124@nifty.ne.jp'
Cc: Scott Wang
Subject: FW: Tokai Rika Co., Ltd., FCC ID:MOZRI-20BTY, Assessment
No:AN02T1741

Dear Kyozo:

Thank you very much in selecting Compliance Certification Services as your TCB
for Grant of Equipment Authorization.  I have done the reviews for above TCB
application with the following questions.

Best Regards

=========================
Mike Kuo
Compliance Certification Services
561F Monterey Road
Morgan Hill CA 95037
Telephone number:408-463-0885 EXT:105
Fax number :408-463-0888
E-Mail:mikekuo@ccsemc.com

-----Original Message-----
From: CERTADM
Sent: Friday, January 11, 2002 12:07 PM
To: 'mkuo@ccsemc.com'
Subject: Tokai Rika Co., Ltd., FCC ID:MOZRI-20BTY, Assessment
No:AN02T1741

Notice_content
 -------------
Question #1: Request for Confidentiality:  Seven documents are listed in the
letter.  There are no document titled Product Description and construction
Drawing. In addition, it is FCC policy not to grant the request for
confidentiality on the following documents:
Test Reports
Picture ( External and Internal Photos )
User Manual ( if this is to be considered as Product Description ).

Please revise your letter by deleting product description, construction drawing,
test reports and pictures.

Question #2: Page 22 of 25 of test report : EUT was measured at distance of 10
meter with average detector and calcuated the distance correction factor to
compare with field strength limits @ 300 meter.  In accordance with 15.209 (e)
and 15.35 (b) of FCC rules, when the limits are based on measurements employing
average detector, peak limits also applied.  Please provide peak readings for
frequency range between 110- 490 kHz.

Best Regards

Mike Kuo / TCB Certifier



The items indicated above must be submitted before processing can continue on
the above referenced application. Failure to provide the requested information
within 60 days of the original e-mail date may result in application dismissal
and forfeiture of the filing fee. Also, please note that partial responses
increase processing time and should not be submitted. Any questions about the
content of this correspondence should be directed to the e-mail address listed
below the name of the sender.


